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Executive Council 
Ministry of the Interior and Kingdom Relations 
State Secretary for Kingdom Relations and Digitalisation, Mr. Zsolt 
Szabo Attn. 
Email: 

Public Entity Saba 
Power Street I, The Bottom 

Saba. Dutch Caribbean 
Tel: +599 416 3311/3312/3313 

Fax: +599 416 3274 
BCSaba@sabagov. n I 

Your number (letter): 2024-00003 78246 Your letter of: June 26, 2024 Our number: 307/2024

Subject: Response to proposal postcode range Caribbean Netherlands 

Enclosures: 

Dear Mr. Szabo, 

Saba, July 24, 2024 

With this letter we would like to respond to the proposed postcode range for the Caribbean Netherlands. 
We thank you for the thorough research carried out and the clearly substantiated advice regarding the 
three variants. We agree with the proposed variant 2: a postcode range 0000AA-0999ZZ or part thereof. 

Chapter 5 of the advisory report outlines a roadmap for the implementation of postal codes in the 
Caribbean Netherlands. We also agree with this approach and would like to be involved in the next stages 
of the implementation. 

Trusting to have informed you sufficiently, we remain. 

Sincerely yours, 

B. Streppel

cc.EC-mbrs, ISD

When replying, please 

The Island Governor 
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